
March 26, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

We want to assure you that we are going to be available to assist your child with the 
assignments.  We will focus on the three (3) main subjects which include Reading/ELA, Math 
and Writing. For each day of the upcoming two (2) weeks we are expecting students to 
complete as much of the work in the 3 areas as time allows. All work will be tracked for online 
assignments and hard copies, and workbooks will be collected the first day back to school. 

Lesson plans for the next two (2) weeks are on the Blackwater Community School websites.  

Please go to the following websites frequently for school and class information and updates. 

Main Website: https://www.bwcs.k12.az.us/mywork/mywork.html 

 

Individual Class Website: https://www.bwcs.k12.az.us/myteacher 

 

Students have memorized their passwords and usernames but if not, they may contact their 
teacher for assistance.  

Mr. Murphy : Steven.Murphy@bwcs.k12.az.us  (928-266-3238) 
 
Ms. Casbarro : Philomena.Casbarro@bwcs.k12.az.us (732-682-9935) 
 
We thank you for helping during this time and we understand that there is a lot going on, so if 
there are any questions please feel free to contact us at any time Monday-Friday from 7:30 a.m-
3:30 p.m. Please email with questions, or if you need an immediate response your may text or 
call using the days and hours listed above. 
 
Stay safe, and healthy. Thank you for your support.  
 
 
5th Grade Team 
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